Stanbridge Lower School



Tilsworth Road Stanbridge Leighton Buzzard Bedfordshire LU7 9HY

Telephone: 01525 210328

Newsletter No 33

16th June 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians

Year 4 Vintage Tea Party and Leaver's Assembly - Monday 19th July

Following the Prime Minister's announcement on Monday regarding the delay to the current "Roadmap" and lifting of restrictions, I am now in a position to confirm arrangements for the Year 4 Leaver's Vintage Tea Party and Assembly. Schools have been told to continue to follow the current school's guidance and roadmap guidance. The general guidance states up to 30 people can meet outside following social distancing rules, wearing masks etc.

With this in mind, parents are invited to join their Year 4 children for the Vintage Tea Party. Tables will be socially distanced in the front playground. Parents must sanitise their hands on entrance, wear masks at all times and stay seated. Fiona Harrison has been booked to sing and perform old wartime songs from approximately 1.30pm. The rest of the school will join this performance around the perimeters of the front playground, staying in their bubbles. The Leaver's Assembly will take place after this performance where the Year 4 children will perform and presentations will be made.

In order to keep the event COVID secure and due to the pupil numbers in year 4, if two parents attended per child, we would be over 30 in a group. So I am able to offer 1 parent per child a ticket to attend the event. All tickets must be booked by 9th July. Any spare tickets will be offered on a first come, first served basis closer to the day. Anyone who does not have a ticket will not be allowed entry. **The event will take place in the front playground**.

If the weather is inclement, we will endeavor to go ahead with the event, so please bring umbrellas. If the weather is very bad parents will not be able to attend (due to the current government guidance) and the event will go ahead for the children in the school hall. We will endeavor to take photographs of children and record the event to distribute to parents. If you do not want your child to be filmed/recorded in this situation, please indicate this on the reply slip.

Yours sincerely
Miss Godwin





"We believe in our children"













<u>Parent Consultation - Reply Slip</u>
Child's Name:
I would like to book one ticket for the Vintage Tea Party:
Name of Guest:
Guest: I would like to book a lunch:
Guest Allergies:
I understand that in the event of bad weather I will not be able to attend.
*Bad Weather: I give permission for my child to be filmed/recorded and understand that this will be distributed to all families in my child's class.
*Bad Weather: I do not want my child to be filmed/recorded.
*delete as appropriate
Signature of Parent:

















